

CITY COUNCIL

MARY SHEFFIELD CITY COUNCIL PRESIDENT DISTRICT 5

MEMORANDUM

TO: David Whitaker, Director, Legislative Policy Division

FROM: Mary Sheffield, President, Detroit City Council

DATE: July 3, 2023

RE: Requesting Status Report on all Authorities

This memorandum is a new request for the Legislative Policy Division to provide an updated list of all Authority members. The report should include who is on each body, current vacancies, upcoming expirations. I would like the expirations to be indicated in calendar form, if possible.

In addition to the report, I would like LPD to provide an opinion on possibility of the appointment interviews to be held in Committee of the Whole meeting.

Thank you in advance for fulfilling these requests. Please contact Yvonne Ragland from my office at yvonne.ragland@detroitmi.gov if you have any questions.

Cc: Honorable Colleagues

City Clerk